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Friday, March 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Due to additional testing that is being requested by the Industry on the current production 
Release 3.0 hardware configuration and Service Provider regression testing on a Point 
Release, the GO LIVE date for the Western region has been delayed.   
 
The Western region GO LIVE date will be confirmed on 4/13 with an expectation that it 
could be as early as 4/23.   
 
This delay will impact the GO LIVE dates for the remaining regions.   
That impact will be assessed and any other scheduling changes will be reported on 4/13. 
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